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ICAR-CIFE, Mumbai under the National Campaign - Azadi ka Amrut Mahotsav, organized a guest lecture 
under the national campaign on "Participatory Approach for Sustainable Development and Biodiversity 

Conservation” on 4th August 2022. Dr. Unmesh Katwate, from Bombay Natural History Society, 

delivered a lecture on ‘Participatory approach for mahseer conservation’. The lecture was held in 

hybrid mode and was attended by around 230 participants (200 offline and 30 online). Dr. Aparna 
Chaudhari, Nodal Officer, Azadi ka Amrit Mahotsav introduced the event and the need for participation of 
all stakeholders to achieve sustainability goals. Dr. A. Pavan Kumar introduced the speaker and highlighted 
the work done by CIFE in the area of mahseer taxonomy. The talk was followed by a lively interaction. 

 

 

 


